Royal Thai Embassy Tokyo



No. 25001/920



ROYAL THAI EMBASSY TOKYO

4 September B.E. 2567 (2024)

Dear Mr. TSUKAMOTO Osamu,

Referring to your letter dated 30 July 2024, I wish to inform you that the Royal Thai Embassy agrees to grant a nominal support to "the 33rd Clean Coal Day in Japan International Symposium (2024)" and "Energy Security with Decarbonization Symposium 2024" as requested by Japan Carbon Frontier Organization.

I wish this event every success.

Yours sincerely,

(Chawanis Chawanawong) Minister Counsellor

Chavania L.

Mr. TSUKAMOTO Osamu,
President,
Japan Carbon Frontier Organization,
TOKYO.